
 

 
 

The Seekers to entertain Seniors 
 
One of the founding members of Australia’s first ‘super group’ will be heading up a free concert 
in Korumburra next week to celebrate the 33rd Victorian Seniors Festival. 
 
Council is supporting the free festival that will see Athol Guy and his friends on stage for an 
hour show featuring unique and rarely seen footage of The Seekers, as well as live 
performances of their biggest hits. 
 
Athol Guy - The Seekers Story is a musical and visual spectacular that takes the audience on a 
journey from the 60s through to modern day. Athol is joined by an all-star cast in a show that 
marks the 50th anniversary of the well-known band. 
 
The theme for this year’s festival is 'Celebrating Communities' and Council’s Coordinator Aged 
and Disability Services, Louise Brydon, said the Korumburra event was only one of a number of 
planned activities across the state. 
 
“The free concert and afternoon tea in Korumburra is a great way to celebrate seniors and an 
opportune time to celebrate ageing well,” she explained. “Our local event is one of many around 
the state and we encourage participants to take advantage of plenty of free public transport 
options across the eight days of the Victorian Seniors Festival on trains, trams and buses…get 
out and about, discover areas of Victoria you’ve always wanted to visit and hop along to some 
of the fantastic events all over Victoria.” 
 
Go to www.seniorsonline.vic.gov.au to check out the free travel schedule. 
 
The free concert and afternoon tea will be held at the Korumburra Indoor Recreation Centre on 
Friday 9 October at 2pm. Tickets are limited and must be booked by phoning Council on  
5662 9200. 
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